
 

 
 

 
2021 St Ives High School Virtual Open Day 

is now available on our School Website 

Unfortunately, due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, St Ives High School has 
been unable to welcome the community onto our school grounds for our usual 
Open Day activities. In order to still give the community an insight into our school, 
we have produced a number of videos for your enjoyment as well as a virtual 
school tour.  

If at any point during your time viewing the videos or tour you have a question you 
would like to ask St Ives High School directly, please submit them to our question 
form. If you provide us with your email address, we will get back to you with a 
response to your question within 3 working days. 

We hope you enjoy St Ives High School's Virtual Open Day for 2021. 

https://stives-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/open-day-2021.html  or 

Scan the QR Code to view the St Ives High 
School Virtual Open Day! 
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